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1. How would you describe your participation at the IGF meeting? (max. 150 

words) 

 

 
Internet Governance Forum, it was a great event. I really enjoined attending the sessions online 
because visa not issue for Germany Embassy Mali. It is first time IGF and certainly, it will not be 
the last. I enjoyed learning more what others thought of the report " digital independence, 
entrepreneurship, education though one net one vision and one world" with multistakeholders. 
Some opportunities in I acted as a simple observer trying to understand other perspectives. I 
exposed my opinions and suggestions. 
 
 

 

 

2. What is the most important benefit you have gained at the meeting? (max. 300 

words) 

 
The benefit was to understand the importance of a multistakeholders and multilateral approach 
to discuss global issues. As a participant of IGF and it is not common to have multistakeholders 
sit on a same table or session. People from multiple domain see a same issue is different, since 
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the see it through different way. All of them either partially right or wrong so that we have to 
listen all voices in discussing global issues. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3. What inputs do you plan to bring to your community from the meeting? (max. 

300 words) 

 
I will share multistakeholders approach to my community by organizing workshop on Internet 
Governance and hope to highlight topics discussion. 
 
 
 
 

 

4. Briefly outline your participation at the IGF meeting, including attended 

sessions, gained   knowledge, networking, recommendations for 

improvements. (max. 500 words) 

 
As my first Internet Governance Forum,  I had the opportunity to interact with policymakers 
from different parts of the world. In particular, it was great to connect online with Africans, 
Americans,  Asians, Europeans and others. I had the opportunity to make some recommendations 
on digital independence, education and entrepreneurship. I hope they engage in the 
implementation of some recommendations in future. I made several networking with 
policymakers and human rights advocates. Networking will be flourished partnership in future. I 
attended several sessions related to the recommendations: 
- Strengthening multistakeholders approach 
- Global internet connectivity 
- Global participation of internet governance and played roles 
- Transparency and independency on Internet Governance 
- Policy on digital economy, entrepreneurship and sovereignty 
- Data protection and information freedom access. 
Regarding the recommendations, I believe our recommendation for Internet Governance Forum 
will bring a lot benefit to the world. 
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Additional remarks 

I hope to join next meeting in Poland so please do an effort for those get travel grant to send them 

all documents early a month before the meeting for the visa issue. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

 

 

Date of submission:                                                               Signature: 

___13/12/2019______                         


